
 

 
 

Monday 13th October Tuesday 14th October 
 Wednesday 15th October Thursday 16th October Friday 17th October 

 

PE – Reception, Year 4 

 

Year 3 swimming 

 

2pm Reception welcome cream 

tea 

 

Singing lessons 

Afterschool Fitness 
 

 

PE – Year 2, Year 5, Year 6 

 

Guitar lessons 

 

 

Afterschool Choir  

 

PE – Year 1, Year 2 

 

Year 4 Wider opportunities 

Music lessons 

 

Violin lessons 

 

Afterschool Girls football 
 

 

PE – Year 3, Year 5, Year 6 

 

 

Afterschool Recorders 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Keyboard lessons 

 
 

LETTERS SENT HOME THIS WEEK 

 

• Pantomime letter 

• Admissions consultation 

• Parent Governor letter 

• Young voices letter 

 

OPEN DAY 

We are holding an Open Day on 

Wednesday 22nd October 

 for perspective parents of 

children entering Pre-school or 

Reception in September 2026. 

There will be an opportunity to 

listen to a Headteacher 

presentation and view school.  

We are offering two time slots  

9:30am or 5:00pm 

  

If you would to attend please 

contact the school office. 

01942 747655 

 

  

AFTER- SCHOOL CLUB 

There will be no after-school 

club available on 

Friday 24th October.  

Breakfast club will remain 

open as normal. 
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Above and beyond 

Reception –  Betsy 

Year 1  -   Harry       

Year 2 –              George 

Year 3  -   Grace    

Year 4 -        Jacob H 

Year 5  -             Fredrick      

Year 6 –              Emilia  

Phoe 

 

FLU IMMUNISATIONS  

Children from Reception to Year 6 will 

be able to have their flu immunisation in 

school on 1st December. Please see class 

dojo for the link to sign consent.  

Please note for Pre-school children they 

can receive their immunisation via their 

GP. 

 

Attendance for last week 

 Rec   -  97.0%       Lates 3 

Year 1-  89.3%       Lates 3 

Year 2-  96.0%       Lates 3 

Year 3-  98.3%       Lates 2 

Year 4-  94.3%       Lates 8 

Year 5-  99.3%       Lates 4  

Year 6-  98.4%       Lates 3 

Well done to Year 5 with 

fantastic 99.3% attendance.  

 

RECEPTION ADMISSIONS 

SEPTEMBER 2026 

To the parents who have children in 

Pre-school, the process to register 

your child for a Reception class place 

started on 30th September. 

 Parents will have until 15th January 

2026 to state their school 

preferences. You can apply online via 

www.wigan.gov.uk  

Please note if you are applying for a 

faith school you will also need to 

complete a Supplementary form. 

 

Mrs Russell – Tea/Coffee morning  

On Thursday 23rd October – Mrs Russell will 

be having a coffee morning for any parent’s 

who want to come and see her as this is her 

last working day with us.  

Art Exhibition  

On Tuesday 21st October we will be 

holding an art exhibition in school for 

parent’s to view and purchase their 

child’s art work. This will be in the 

school hall from 3:30 until 4:15pm  

This year’s theme is Climate Change 

Money raised from this event will 

enhance our art curriculum. 

http://www.wigan.gov.uk/

